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Catterline School
28.11.22
Catterline Christmas Jumper Day 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
At Catterline School there is going to be a Christmas Jumper Day. You can wear a Christmas Jumper on our Christmas Lunch day. We will let you know when that is as soon as we hear from the dinner ladies at Bervie School.
We are an Eco School so we would like to help the environment by reusing the Christmas jumpers because we are nice and we want don’t want too many jumpers going into the bin.
If you have a Christmas jumper that is too small, you can bring it to school. If you would like a pre-loved Christmas jumper, please contact the school. 
From 
P1/2 on behalf of Catterline School
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